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EMPLOYMENT SERVICES ALERT 
 
 

Proposed FLSA Overtime Rules Sent to the Office of Management 
and Budget 
 

By Karen Adinolfi, Partner 

On March 14, 2016, the White House’s Office of Management and Budget (“OMB”) received the proposed 
and long-anticipated Fair Labor Standards Act overtime regulations from the Department of Labor. This is 
the final step before the publication of the regulations and announcement of their effective date. The OMB 
has 90 days to review (and can take an additional 30 days at its option), but can release the regulations at 
any time within the review period. While there have been varying theories as to when the final regulations 
would be published, it appears that late spring or early summer is the likely time.  Once the final regulations 
are published, the effective date is typically 60 days later. 

The regulations are now looking more and more like an imminent reality, in contrast to some commentators 
who predicted that they would not be released until after the November elections. As such, it is imperative 
that employers, to the extent that they have not done so, immediately begin to review their workforces and 
salaries to determine which of their employees may become automatically non-exempt under the new 
minimum threshold rule and what, if anything, the employer wishes to do in order to retain some or all of its 
exemptions. 

We can help. For assistance in reviewing the exemptions you currently have and determining what effect 
the impending regulatory changes may have, along with strategies to allow your business the maximum 
flexibility, contact us. 
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